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14.12.23 

 

Dear Parents, 

St Mary’s Carol service 

 

On Thursday 21st December , Year1 to Year 6 will be going to St Mary’s church 

for our yearly Christmas carol concert. 

 

This will start at approx. 9.45am; the children will walk to the church, leaving 

Thirsk Community Primary at approximately 9.15am onwards. So please ensure 

your child is at school promply!! Any latecomers will have to remain at school. 

 

Please ensure your child has weather appropriate clothing, sturdy shoes and a 

warm coat. 

 

Please also ensure that your child has any medication that they may require 

i.e. inhaler. 

 

If you DO NOT WISH for your child to attend please let school know ASAP. 

 

All parents and family are welcome to join us at the church for this festive 

occasion!!  

 

Thank you, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs R Kaufman 

Headteacher. 
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